
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 
Restaurant Burglaries 

      014 District (Shakespeare) 
 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to business owners in the 14th District (Shakespeare) of 
restaurant related burglaries. An unknown Male black offender(s) forced into the 
restaurant during the overnight hours.  The offender(s) then took property from 
therein.   

 
Incident times and locations: 
22 July 2017at 03:00AM - 2000 block of N. Damen 
22 July 2017at 05:19AM- 1700 block of N. Damen 
31 July 2017at 02:09AM- 1900 block of N. Leavitt  
02 Aug 2017 at 01:00AM- 09:00AM 2000 block of W. Division  
06 Aug 2017 at 12:01AM- 02:00AM 1800 block of W. North 

 
About the Offenders: 
Male(s) blacks, unknown age or further description 

 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious persons in your area. 

• Be conscious of suspicious activity around closed businesses or restaurants. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
 
 
 

If you have any information contact the  
Bureau of Detectives – Area North (312) 744-8263 

JA358461, JA359433, JA370653, JA374235, JA379547 
Reference: P17-N-185 

 
BA17-N-185 

  August 20, 2017 


